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MEETING OF AUGUST 18, 2015 
 
TO:  Fayetteville City Council  
 
THRU:  Mayor Lioneld Jordan 
 

FROM:  Jeremy Pate, Development Services Director  
 
DATE:  July 30, 2015 
 
SUBJECT:  OverDrive Brands        

   
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
A resolution to support the recent relocation, startup and expansion of OverDrive Brands, a retail 
e-commerce company, and to support associated requests for State of Arkansas tax credits in 
the Technology Sector. 
 
BACKGROUND:   
OverDrive Brands is a recent addition to Fayetteville. Previously situated in the Chicago area, 
OverDrive Brands was convinced to relocate their headquarters to Fayetteville with the 
investment of a venture capital company located in Northwest Arkansas, New Road Ventures. 
Targeted investments by New Road Ventures include companies doing business in logistics and 
data, retail and consumer packaging, marketing and branding. OverDrive Brands falls into the 
retail technology and ecommerce sector, currently offering aftermarket auto parts. They are a 
small business currently headquartered on the Downtown Square, but rapidly expanding with high 
growth potential. Since moving to Fayetteville, the company has increased from two employees 
to 12, with an average pay of approximately $60,000 per year. In the next 24 months, the company 
plans to add 16 additional high-skilled jobs, and has established a strong internship program with 
the University of Arkansas to train and retain talent. In staff’s opinion, this is a good example of 
an investment occurring in a company that then resulted in additional jobs and expansion within 
our community, in a targeted sector of economic development. 
 
DISCUSSION:  
The request is simply for the City of Fayetteville to recognize and support OverDrive Brands’ 
expansion into our City, and to encourage the State of Arkansas to look favorably upon 
subsequent application for state tax credits in the technology sector. This particular business 
model does not fit neatly into the State’s identified eligible tax-credit industries, but is one that the 
City believes should be considered for eligibility in the Technology Sector. 
 
BUDGET/STAFF IMPACT: 
There is no direct impact to City of Fayetteville revenue from this resolution. There is potentially 
positive impact from the decision to relocate and headquarter this expanding business in 
Fayetteville. 
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Attachments: 
Letter of Request 
Letter of Support 
 






